
HB 914 -- HAZARDOUS WASTE SITES

SPONSOR: Anderson

This bill requires that every three years, the Department of
Natural Resources notifies, by mail, property owners within a
three-mile radius of a hazardous waste site of the existence of the
site. The notice must contain certain information.

In addition, the department must post on its website information on
all hazardous waste sites and a method for the public to sign up to
receive updates on any site.


